Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 166 Thursday, May 23, 2013

All Students: We will be running a special Primetime bell schedule this Friday, May 24 in order to pass out student
schedules for the 2013-14 school year. Seniors with late arrival privilege must check in at Attendance by 8:05.

Boys on this year's tennis team can pick up their team photo at the Athletic Office today, May 23, between 2:15 and
3:15. Team uniforms should also be turned in no later than Thursday or players will be placed on the debt list.
D. Pennington

Any girls interested in playing on the tennis team this fall must attend a mandatory meeting next Thursday, May 30th,
immediately after school. The meeting will be brief so please be prompt! D. Pennington

Yearbooks will be distributed next Tuesday and Wednesday during lunch. You MUST have your SCHOOL ID to pick up
your yearbook. Juniors and Seniors will receive their yearbooks on Tuesday, May 28th and Freshmen and Sophomores
will receive theirs on Wednesday, May 29th. Only those students who have pre-purchased a yearbook will receive
them during lunch. Yearbooks will be available for sale in room 25 after school beginning on May 29th. Please see
Mrs. Daveler in room 25 if you have any questions or concerns. J. Daveler

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS! Help support Sarah Park in her battle against leukemia. Wear your "Team Sarah" t-shirt
today, May 23, and join us for a group photo in the cafeteria at 8:20 am. Be a part of this tremendous effort to help
Sara get better. D. Reynolds

Attention Township staff and students! The Bluetique is closing for the school year! Come in any lunch Thursday to
get everything you need for the end of the year. Thank you for your patronage and we’ll see you next fall!  Bluetique

Any freshman track members who did not turn in their uniforms or pick up their awards should see Coach Vincent in
room 212 ASAP. R. Vincent

Any SENIOR who would like to read or perform during the Baccalaureate ceremony should see Mr. Landis or a senior
class officer for more information. B. Landis

Summer School information is available and can be found under related documents on the High School page of the
District website.

Astronomy Club: Do you want to learn more about the universe you live in? Are you interested in other planets, stars,
galaxy, space, and the night sky? Do you want to learn how to operate a telescope? Join Astronomy Club! See

Mr. Farina in room 016 for an application for Astronomy Club. Applications are due May 24 to Mr. Farina for new
members. D. Farina

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: Each SENIOR must fill out the Senior Graduation Survey 2013 on Naviance under the
ABOUT ME tab-surveys to take. This survey is a REQUIREMENT FOR GRADUATION. The survey will close on May 31. If
you have questions, please contact Ms. King in the Career Center. A. King

Seniors: There will be a live video-feed of the graduation ceremony on June 11 in the MTHS Auditorium for friends or
family members who cannot get tickets for the ceremony in the church. No tickets are necessary for admission. Doors

open at 6:15 pm. Administration
TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Blax Dist. Final vs. Wilson A Hershey Park Stadium 7:00 5:00
Glax Dist. Final vs. Kennard-Dale A Hershey Park Stadium 5:00 3:00




